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Mountain Telecommunications, Inc.

Attn: John S. Cespedes
3360 N. Country Club Road

Tucson, AZ 85716

Dear Mr. Cespedes:

At this time our office is unable to locate the experimental application you have
submitted to us. Please, as soon as possible, fax and mail our office a copy. Our staff

apologizes for the inconvenience that this causes to you, but thank you in advance for

your time and effort to provide PS with another application quickly. I can be reached at
(202) 418—2469 (voice) if you need to contact me. The fax no. is: (202) 418—1918. My

e—mail address is: areap@fec.gov.

Sincerely,

QzzeZ7fbop
Anne F. Reap
Communications Clerk
Office of Engineering and Technology

Experimental Licensing Branch

CC: James R. Burtle, Bran
ch Chief '
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Nancy A. Hey, Information Technician


